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CIVIL SERVICE
COMMISSION

Para sa taum BAYAN

Announcement‘ No. 1‘2 , S. 2014

ANNOUNCEMENT

ALL HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, NATIONAL
GOVERNMENT AGENCIES (NGAs), LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS
(LGUs), GOVERNMENT-OWNED AND CONTROLLED
CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS (GOCCs), AND
STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES (SUCs)

SUBJECT: Observance of the 20'" National Crime Prevention Week (NCPW):

“Krimen ay Labanan, Karapatan ay Igalang Tungo sa Mapayapang
Pamayanan”

The National Police Commission, through the inter-agency collaboration and
cooperation initiates the yearly observance of the National Crime Prevention Week
(NCPW) every first week of September. With the theme, “Krimen ay Labanan,
Karapatan ay Igalang Tungo sa Mapayapang Pamayanan”, the observance is
aimed at generating community awareness and appreciation of the importance and
value of crime prevention and fostering interest and participation of the general public
in the prevention of crime and maintaining peace and order and public safety.

All government agencies are enjoined to support this endeavor by holding a
NCPW kick-off program during the September 1, 2014 (Monday) flag raising ceremony.
The activity shall include reading of the NCPW Announcement (copy attached) and
blowing of whisties to highlight the short program and commence the week-long
observance.

For further details and information, you may get in touch with Ms. Marites M.
Cristino or Ms. Katherine R. Sta. Maria of the NAPOLCOM-NCPW Secretariat at
telefax nos. 897-0418/897-6181 or email: cpid_cpcsnapolcom@yahoo.com
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